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DECA Advisors

We support HB # 2237

We believe that programs such as marketing and business cooperative
education programs enrich students’ education and increases students’
opportunities for future success. These programs enhance the core curriculum
and motivate students to achieve career goals through their workforce
experiences. As teachers of these programs, we have witnessed many such
successes first-hand. Offering these programs gives students the opportunity to
learn on-the-job skills that carry them through college and future careers.

Thank you for your consideration in helping ALL students succeed.



